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We are proud to be hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning in school on Friday
27th September at 9am and would love for you to join us for tea, coffee and
cake - everyone is welcome including friends and family.
Donations of tea, coffee and cake will be greatly appreciated. Please leave these
at the school office no later than Thursday 26th September.
Hopefully together, we can raise plenty of money for this amazing charity.
Thank you for your support!

We would like to take this opportunity to offer a warm Norley welcome to all the children and new families who

joined our amazing schoollthis week.  They are settling in beautifully and all seem to be enjoying themselves.

This newsletter is a way of the school informing the parents and carers about what the children are up to and

also what is coming up in the school diary.  It is also where we can celebrate the children's achievements and pass

on important information,  A copy of each newsletter is also on our website

https://www.norleyce.cheshire.sch.uk/

If any of our parents would like anything to be added in the newsletter, then please don’t hesitate to send an

email to admin@norleyce.school.cheshire.sch.uk  It is such a help to find out what is going on in the local

community that might be of interest to the children.

Please also keep an eye on our twitter/X page which gets updated by the class teachers.  We are registered as

https://twitter.com/NorleyCofE

W E L C O M E  B A C K
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M E D I C I N E  I N  S C H O O L

Please be advised that we can only administer medicine prescribed by a doctor.  This

needs to be brought into the school office by a parent/carer and a medical form must

be filled in with full details for the class teachers.  Under no circumstances should a

child be bringing medicine into school.  We appreciate your support with this.

A T T A C H E D  F L Y E R S

This week we have attached flyers to promote our delicious school dinners, a
family friendly worship at our local church, information on Norley Community
Cafe and a flyer from a local rugby club.

When picking up your children please can you ensure that you are arriving using the gate near Mrs
Kelly's office and exiting via the path alongside the Hall.  The paths are narrow and it is easier to
operate a one way system especially with pushchairs and siblings in tow. 

S C H O O L  P I C K  U P  

Thank You to those of you who are using the one way system and driving
down Maddocks Hill and up Hough Lane.  This helps the traffic to flow
better and keeps our neighbours happier.

O N E  W A Y  S Y S T E M

The week starting 9th September will be week 2 of school dinners and the menu can be

found on our website.  The school meal price has increased to £2.99 per day and break-

time snack is 30p per day.

S C H O O L  M E A L S

The guinea pigs (Barry and Gary) would like to say a great big thank you to Harrison and Arthur who did such a

great job in looking after them over the summer holidays.  They had a nice relaxing break and are enjoying

being back in school to continue their full-time job of cuddling children.  Please let the school office know if

you would like to have them for the weekend.

G U I N E A  P I G S



P R A Y E R S

 11th September - Class 2 trip to Weaver Hall 
 27th September - Macmillan Coffee morning - 9am in the School Hall
30th September - Swimming lessons in school start for class 2,3 & 4 (Details to follow)
2nd October - Parent Talk sessions to start (details to follow)
17th October - Bear Hunt Open Day for Reception children 2025
24th October - PTFA Light party (details to follow from PTFA)
24th October - Harvest Festival in church at 2pm.  Children to be picked up from church
before 3.15pm.
25th October - Homework sharing
25th October - Pyjama Day - Wear your pyjamas to raise funds for the PTFA
25th October - Break up for half term
4th November - Return to school
6th November - Parent and Teacher Consultations in School Hall
16th December - Christmas Play
17th December - Christmas Play
18th December - Whole school trip to the Pantomime
19th December - Christmas Lunch
20th December - Homework sharing
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D A T E S  F O R  Y O U R  D I A R Y  S O  F A R . . . . .

Our prayers this week are for our new Reception children who have settled in
beautifully.

T h e  C h r i s t i a n  V a l u e  w e
a r e  f o c u s i n g  o n  t h i s  h a l f

t e r m  i s  F r i e n d s h i p .  


